
St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral NEWSLETTER 

Phone: 01 - 8745441. E-Mail: procathedral@dublindiocese.ie                                                                                          

Staff of the Pro-Cathedral - Fr Kieran McDermott, Adm., Sr. Patricia Somers, RSC (Parish Sister)                          

Fr Brendan Staunton, SJ, (Parish Chaplain)   

8th December 2019   

Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Thank You                            
30th Nov/1st Dec 

Collections  1st  €1,260                      

2nd €790 

 

CAROL SERVICE  
Sunday 15th December                

at 3 p.m.  
with The Palestrina Choir   

All are invited  - please bring your family and friends                               

The Immaculate Conception                                                      
of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

This is not a Holyday of Obligation this Year  
Because this year the 8th December falls on the Second 
Sunday of Advent, the Solemnity of the Immaculate     
Conception is transferred  to Monday 9th December, but 
is not a Holyday of Obligation. 
       

Monday 9th  December 
10.30 a.m. Mass                                                            

with the Members of the Diocesan                                      
Metropolitan Chapter                         

Principal Celebrant: Archbishop Diarmuid Martin 
 

12.45 p.m. Mass 

               

 

 
 
 

Exploring Faith ……….Encountering Christ 
 

THE ADVENT SUNDAY READINGS 
 

Wednesdays 11th & 18th December                                                              
St Kevin’s Oratory at 11.15 a.m.  

 

with Fr Kieran J. O’Mahony, OSA 

 

Annual Diocesan Church Collection                 
for the Society of St Vincent de Paul 

 

 

Takes place  

this weekend                             
7th/8th December                                                  

replaces the  

Share Collection.  
 

 

Thank you  

for your  

support & generosity 

St. Mary’s  

Pro-Cathedral  

Girls’ Choir 
 

The Glory of           
Christmas 

 

Sunday 8th December 
Trinity College Chapel                     

at 4 p.m. 
 

Conductor: Blánaid Murphy 

Organist: David Grealy 
 

Tickets €18 available from 

www.eventbrite.ie 

Annual Collection for the Sick & Indigent Roomkeepers 

Society will take place next weekend - replaces Share co llection 


